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26th April 2017 

Dear Parents,  

Year 2 – Universal Free school Meals 

From September your child will no longer be entitled to Universal Free School Meals as these are only 
provided for children in KS1.  If you still wish your child to have a hot meal at lunchtime, you will need to 
register with Tucasi who operate a cashless system for the payment of school meals. Registration 
information will be send to you before the end of the school year. 

In the meantime, if you believe you may be entitled to Free School Meals because you are on a low income 
or are claiming benefits, please complete the attached form and return to the Family Workers as soon as 
possible. Alternatively all information regarding FSM can be found on our website (bramingham.net). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sharon Flowers                                                                                                                                               
Headteacher  
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